

Harrison Township School District Incoming Kindergarten Class of 2023-2024

Kindergarten Registration Week: Kindergarten Registration will take place by appointment only from June 27, 2023 through June 27, 2023 at the Harrison Township Elementary School. Children are eligible for Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year if they reside within Harrison Township and will be five years of age on or before October 1, 2023.

The kindergarten registration process includes a developmental screening that will last approximately 15 minutes; your child must accompany you for registration. A letter with additional information as well as your scheduled time for your child's screening will be mailed in April. Please contact Mrs. Nicole LaBuono at the Curriculum Office at 856-478-2016 ext 7169 if you have any questions about your child's appointment.

The Kindergarten Registration staff and the Harrison Township School District family are looking forward to meeting with you and your child.